Seminole Springs District

Commissioner’s Meeting
December 8, 2011

Opening
Invocation
Roundtable Commissioner Reports
a. Cub Scouts — Linda Braswell
b. Boy Scouts — Lou Eisenberg
c. Venturing —John Lapotaire — Venturing RT starts in January!
Re-charter Packets Needed
a. Packs: 263, 854
b. Troops: 7,543, 691, 830, 849
c. Crews:77
NOTE: Just because they say, “We have always turned out packets in during December.” That is not a valid
reason to be continually “late.” Please work with these units to get these packets submitted as soon as
possible.
JTE Forms Needed (in addition to the above)
a. Packs: 543,834
b. Troops: 85, 690, 834, 936
c. Teams: 834
d. Crews: 715, 834
NOTE: JTE Forms should be submitted by ALL units, even if they did not qualify. As this will help us identify
areas we need to focus on as a District in 2012.
Membership:
a. Ensure all applications are being submitted IMMEDIATELY by your units. We need only 33 new members

in order to make positive growth in 2011. Which will be our 4" straight year.
Unit Issues
Adjourn

Upcoming events where Commissioners can get good unit contacts, please attend if you are available:

University of Scouting, January 28" 2012, East River HS (East Orlando)



